
Government of Pakistan 
FINANCE DIVISION 

HRM Wing 
(Quality Assurance — I Section) 

Warn  

Subject: - WORKSHOP ON TRADE IN SERVICES (GATS) 202$.  

Reference Ministry of Commerce 0.M No.1(1)/2025-ACVVTO dated 15th  
September, 2025 on the subject cited above and to state that World Trade Organization 
(WTO) Wing, Ministry of Commerce in collaboration with our VVTO Mission in Geveva 
and VVTO Secretariat is planning to organize a three days workshop on "Trade in 
Services (GATS) 2025" to be held from 13th  — 15th  October, 2025 at Pakistan Institute 
of Trade and Development (PITD) Islamabad. 

The workshop aims to enhance participants' understanding of Trade in 
Services (GATS) and their implications for the trade policy. The sessions will cover key 
provisions, implementation challenges, and best practice, providing an opportunity for 
interactive discussions with VVTO experts. Details of the program will be shared as and 
when communicated by VVTO Secretariat. 

All Interested Officers (65-17 and above) of Finance Division are 
requested to furnish their nominations duly recommended by AFS/head of the Wing 
concerned, to CIA-I Section by tomorrow. 

( adi a Rafique) 
Section officer (QA-I) 
Ph: 051-9208523 

Al) Officers (BS-17 and above) of Finance Division 	Islamabad  
Finance Division's U.0 No.F.3 (11) OA-I/2024 dated 22.9.2025 

Copy to:- 	Webmaster, with the request to upload the circular on this Division's website. 
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